Central Coast Regional District
Chair’s Report

March 7, 2013

This report covers the period February 2013 — March 7, 2013.

Most of my work has been involved around the planning and preparation of the
CAOQ interview process with Donna Mikkelson, John Morton and Kathy McCullagh.

This included reviewing resume’s for applicants for the position of CAO for the

Central Coast Regional District.

Also | have taken the time to re-read and get more familiar with the CCRD Board
Policy package provided to me by the CCRD. The following is a list of email
communications specifically related to the work involving the CAO recruitment:
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March 7, 2013 — 9:38 a.m. re-submitting proposal by Marvin Schmunk
March 7, 2013 - 11:03 a.m. re: NPOA examples of bedload relocation from
Marvin Schmunk

March 7, 2013 — 11:11 a.m. re: phone meeting w/NPOA executive Marvin
Schmunk

March 7, 2013 — Wendy Kingsley re: Chair’s written report

March 7, 2013from Donna Mikkelson re: response to John's good
comments

March 6, 2013 John Morton re: executive search

March 2, 2013 — Isabell Hadfort re: thanking Donna for reminder

March 1, 2013 — Donna Mikkelson re: two reasons preclude our

representation
March 1, 2013 — Donna Mikkelson re: Schedule for list of telephone
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March 1, 2013 re: flight departure from Bella for March 12, 2013 meeting
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> February 27, 2013 — from Isabell Hadford re: meeting with Minister Mary

POlak
"> February 28, 2013 — Wendy Kingsley re: Financial Statement of DSisclosure

form
February 28, 2013 ~ Donna Mikkelson re: agenda for the Victoria CEQ/CAO
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meetings
February 26, 2013 ~ Donna Mikkelson re: schedule for telephone interviews
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Respectfully Submitted,

Reg Moody-Humchitt

Director Area B
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